
This is to certify that 

Robert M. Hopper 

National Youth Arts Award Nomination 

is hereby presented with a 2024 National Youth Arts Nomination in the category of 

Vincent J. Cardinal 

Outstanding Direction 

for the show 

staged by 

The Importance of Being Earnest 

University of Michigan . 


